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Our next PTO meeting is Tomorrow, Tuesday, December 12th in the cafeteria at 4pm. The PTO is a
great way to get involved with the our school. PTO is excited to host a Multi-Cultural Fair in April.
This will be the main topic of discussion. If you have questions please email the PTO President,
Tonoa Manuel at tmanuel@auroraacademycharter.com.

Parent Board Meeting

Board of Directors Meeting
Monday, January 5th, 2023 at 6pm in the AACS Library

You can find the Board Agenda and Minutes on our website:
AACS Board Agenda & Minutes

mailto:tmanuel@auroraacademycharter.com
https://www.aacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=288728&pageId=1120209
https://www.aacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=288728&pageId=1119749


William Smith

William Smith has now opened their application process for the
2024-25 school year. They use a lottery process to enroll their
applicants. Click on the picture for more information.

Cherry Creek Open Enrollment

Cherry Creek School District has opened their school of choice
applications. They will run their lottery by February 15th. Click on
the photo for more information.

Upcoming Events
Basketball:
Games
Tuesday, January 9th Girls at 4:30 & Boys at 5:30pm in the Nest
Wednesday, January 10th Girls at 4:30pm & Boys at 5:30pm at
High Point Academy 6750 N. Dunkirk St. Aurora, CO. 80019

https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/1769


Girls Volleyball Season Recap

This volleyball season was a great one!
AACS had a lot of returning players from last year, as well as a whole new group that decided to go
out of their comfort zones and try something new. The season was full of hard work and
dedication as the athletes were showing up for practices and putting in a lot of effort. We had a
strong regular season, winning all of our games but one which was our only away game of the
season. Even with that one loss we made it to the semi-finals in playoffs. We had great support
from AACS staff, students, and parents, and the energy from the stands was matched on the court
every point. The season ended in a nail biting game that went to 3 sets and was neck and neck the
entire time. Each of these Lady Falcons showed incredible growth throughout the season and we
are so proud of all that they accomplished. Go Falcons!





Winter Break!

Winter Break is Monday, December 16th - Wednesday, January 3rd.
We are excited to see students back on Thursday, January 4th
We wish all our families a safe and fun holiday season!

Student Council Fundraiser

Students and staff will be able to purchase a candy cane for $.50 to be sent to a friend on Friday,
December 15th.

Student Council will be selling them before and after school at the front doors and in the middle
school commons.

All proceeds go to SOAR prizes!





On Thursday, December 7th we inducted 16 7th and 8th graders to our school's chapter of National
Junior Honor Society. They were found to represent the five pillars of NJHS: scholarship, service,
leadership, citizenship, and character. Congrats to our new inductees! We are so proud of you.



AACS Fall Concert

The Aurora Academy community celebrated their tradition of musical excellence on November
16th with their "Fall"ing into Music program. The concert was held in "The Nest" at AACS. Students
from grades 5 through 8 performed with the AACS Choirs and Bands.

The concert opened with the First Year Band, comprised of mostly 5th Grade students. They
performed beginning favorites like "Hot Cross Buns" and "Mary Had a Little Lamb." The 5th Grade
Choir followed. This was their first performance, and they truly gave an inspired performance.

Next up was the Middle School choir. A highlight was their rendition of "Ah, Poor Bird"! To round
out the concert, Middle School Band played an exciting program.

Our community has a wealth of talent in the musical arts and the students were proud to display
them. If you're interested in joining the music program for another performance, please mark your
calendars for the February 22 Fine Arts Night and April 4's Spring Concert. We look forward to
seeing you there!





https://stores.inksoft.com/aur003/shop/home


Kids Ski Passport

The CSCUSA Ski Passport gives skiers and snowboarders in grades
3–6 the opportunity to explore 20 Colorado Ski Country USA
member ski areas. And, at just $65, it gives parents an easy way to
hit the slopes without breaking the bank.
Whether your student is just getting started, a confident
intermediate, or putting the grownups to shame, get more
mountains for your money—and 2 free Junior daily rental packages
from Christy Sports—with every CSCUSA Ski Passport.

Click on the picture to learn more information

https://www.coloradoski.com/resorts/
https://bit.ly/46TzVsc
https://www.coloradoski.com/passes-and-deals/ski-passport/?utm_source=ActiveCampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_content=Help+your+students+get+a+Ski+Passport++It+s+as+easy+as+A-B-C%21&utm_campaign=Ski+Passport+-+23-24+Educator+Kit




https://www.globalschoolwear.com/
https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/?#/
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Email: mainoffice@aacademy.org
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Location: 10251 East 1st Avenue, Aurora, CO, USA
Phone: 303-367-5983
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/AuroraAcademyCharter
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